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Dear Editor, 
 
This is to certify that I have reviewed and edited the article written by Kai Qu et al. entitled 

“Polymorphisms of glutathione S-transferase genes and clinical outcome of Chinese patients 

with resected hepatocellular carcinoma”. I think the manuscript has reached language grade for 

publish. 

 
 
If you need any additional information, just contact me at my email dchang@mdanderson.org. 
 
 
 
With best regards. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

David Chang, PhD 
Research Scientist 
Division of Cancer Prevention and Population Sciences 
The University of Texas MD Anderson Cancer Center 
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